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EE: Re: HK ~ s population consultation document

Dear Sir/Madam,

In response to your consultation document for future Hong Kong’s population policy, I would like to urge
the Hong Kong Government once again to stop issuing the 150 Mainland-Hong Kong entry permits daily
till our public resources ¢.g. housing, hospitalisation and education resources can sustain such a drastic
continuous population growth. The seemingly unstoppable daily entry permits is undoubtedly adding
unprecedented pressure on our public resources to a point that the quality of life, and mine included, is
being affected severely and I therefore sincerely hope that the Government will for once hear our voice and
our concerns and make the right decision to meet the basic needs of the existing Hong Kong population a
foremost priority.

On the other hand, I also urge the Government to reconsider importing foreign labour to Hong Kong to fill
the employment gaps of the so-called lower jobs as we do have a more than enough labour force - most of
the existing Mainland population, when properly trained, can definitely fill up those places. I therefore urge
the Hong Kong Government to fully utilise the existing labour first before importing foreign labour to
resolve the issue.

Regards,
Rachel Siu



